[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents,
Fáilte romhaibh ar ais ar scoil. I hope you had a great summer and are full of energy for the year ahead.  I would like to make you aware of the following changes in the school this year.
New teacher: Ms Karen McCarthy has been appointed to teach Rang 1.
Office hours: Ms Cronin, the school secretary will be in the office Monday, Tuesday and Thursday  9.00 am – 1.00pm.
Mobile phone: You may also contact the school by text message on the school mobile number 087-7218212.  Please ensure you include your name with the message.  Text messages will be checked at lunch time and after school. We would ask for your co-operation in this matter, so as to minimise interruption in class times.
Towel Rota:  In order to save costs we would like to set up a rota of parents who would volunteer to wash and dry school handtowels. Two volunteers per month are needed to take towels on Fridays and to return on the following week.  Please contact the school if you would consider being involved in this rota.
Storage:  We have some extra children’s tables and chairs that are not required this year.  If anybody would have space to store these, please contact me at school.
Reminder
Book Rental: Infants – 2nd €7  3rd to 6th €12 per pupil
Materials: €15 per child - €35 Family of 3 or more.
Pupil Insurance: €8
Please send these monies in an envelope clearly marked with your Childs name.
I will be in contact next week about extra curricular plans for the coming school year.
Thank you for your co-operation.
Yours sincerely,
Sharon O’Driscoll



